
Hey, soccer player!  Have you heard?  
There’s a New Indoor Soccer League in North Alabama! 

Contact Info: 
     Website: NAFutsal.org 
     Facebook: facebook.com/NAFutsal 
     Twitter: twitter.com/NAFutsal 
     Email:  info@nafutsal.org 

• The North Alabama FUTSAL league will begin registering teams soon for their debut 
indoor soccer season in the winter of 2013/14.  Sanctioned by the US Futsal 
Federation (USFF), this is a legitimate league with proper coaching, standard FIFA 
futsal rules, certified officiating, insurance, and trusted competitive enjoyment. 

• Be part of the best venue for winter indoor soccer practice and exciting competitive games 
by being part of the first Alabama standard futsal league, North Alabama FUTSAL. 

• North Alabama FUTSAL is now matching player interest with available indoor facilities. Tell 
your  family, your coach, your team manager, your club president, your city councilman, your 
mayor that you want a permanent facility to play futsal. This first season games will be played 
in basketball gyms, on indoor volleyball courts,  and possibly on a roller hockey rink. 

• You do NOT want to miss this!  Stay tuned for the latest developments by following 
North Alabama FUTSAL on Facebook and Twitter. 
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